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Future Events 
 
Watch this column for a rolling forecast 
of events for members and guests. 
 
 
Sat. Jan.26th   IMCZ 
Burns’ Supper, Baar 
 
 
 
 
Remember you can register  

on-line at www.imcz.com  
 
 

IMCZ events in bold 
IMCZ – International Men’s Club of Zug 
ZIWC – Zug International Women’s Club 
 

 

Your next event.. 
 
 

Once again it's time for Annual Bowling Tournament with the ladies of the Zug 
International Women's Club. 
 
Successful last year, the IMCZ retained the prized trophy for 2007. Come out and 
help us again take home the ZIWC/IMCZ bowling cup. 
 
Meet at 18:30 at Cherry Bowl in Baar. Bowling starts at 19:00 and lasts until 21:00. 
 
The cost of this event is CHF 25.- per person, paid cash at the event. The IMCZ no-
show policy applies. 
 
Reservations are required to bowl. The number of bowling slots is limited, so if 
you're hoping to bowl in this year's IMCZ/ZIWC bowling tournament, please contact 
me early (best bowlers first! ;-). If you'd like to come along just to watch and support 
the home team, feel free - the more the merrier. 
 
Hope to see you there! 

 The registration deadline is Monday, January 7th, 2008.  
 
The event will be followed by an apéro and discussion with the speaker and other 
participants from the expat community. We look forward to seeing you there. 

In May of this year, the IMCZ organized a very popular tour of the Eichhof Brewery in Lucerne. If you couldn’t make it, 
here’s your chance to see what you missed! 
 
The Zug International Women’s Club (ZIWC) is organizing a tour of the Eichhof Brewery on Tuesday, November 20th at 
10:30. The ZIWC has very kindly extended an invitation to IMCZ members to attend the tour. The tour begins with a 10 
minute presentation followed by a 90 minute tour of the brewery. After the tour there will of course be the opportunity to 
sample the brewery’s wares together with a light lunch of Fleischkäse, potato salad and bread. 
 
The price of the tour is CHF 15.- per person – correct change preferred – and includes the tour as well as lunch and beer 
tasting afterwards. 
If you are traveling by car, there is a parking structure across from the brewery. If you are traveling by train from Zug, take the 
9:29 from Zug to Lucerne and then one of the following buses - #1, 11 or 20 – for roughly 7 minutes to the “Eichhof” stop.  
 
You must register to attend the tour. If you wish to attend, please contact Malene Perry by E-Mail at 
ProgrammeBookings@ziwc.ch or by phone at either 041/780-1471 or 079/678-4591. The booking deadline is Thursday, 
November 15th. The IMCZ no-show policy applies.  
 
If you missed it the first time, don’t miss it again! Contact Malene to sign up. 
   
 

Remember to attend the Stammtisch every Thursday evening. 
 
For details on the ‘Stamm’ visit    WWW.IMCZ.COM/Stammtisch.asp



       
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
President:  Peter Sproston 
 079 450 4444 sproston@bluewin.ch 
 
Vice-President: David LeBow 
 041 727 1986 David.LeBow@APEX.ch 
 
Secretary:  Joop Hubbeling 
 041 780 7550 jhubbeling@bluewin.ch 
 
News Editor John Stuart 
 041 724 3075 john.stuart@homatec.com
 
Treasurer:                 Michael Dillhyon 
 041 750 8409         mdillhyon@netelligent.com 
 
Membership: Joop Hubbeling 
 041 780 7550 jhubbeling@bluewin.ch 
 
IT Matters: David LeBow 

David.LeBow@APEX.ch 

Membership Info.,…………. 
If your address, telephone number 
or e-mail changes please log onto 
WWW:IMCZ.COM and update 
your details or contact Joop 
Hubbeling. 
 
Joop Hubbeling  041 780 7550     
e-mail: jhubbeling@bluewin.ch 

Mack Walker 
 

  Sadly we have to report the passing 
of long standing member Mack 
WALKER. 
 
  Mack will be remembered by all for 
his dry wit and generosity. Mack lived
and worked for many years in Libya
and was widely known by ex-pats in 
that country. The tales of his time 
there are the stuff of legend.  
  He was addicted to slot machines and 
known as a demon darts player. A 
staunch supporter of the club, Mack 
was always there cheering things
along.  
  Coming from the southern state of 
Alabama his accent was strong and 
Mack spent many hilarious moments 
with this particular reporter teaching 
him the rudiments ‘proper’ English.  
 
Our best wishes to his wife Romy and 
son Martin.  
 
Good-bye Mack. 
 

By David Harris. 

 
   
 

New Members …… 
 
A warm welcome to our new members –  
 
Dr. Martin Wright, USA, likes scuba/technical diving, history, boating.  
        Works as Director, Medical Communications at Amgen.    
Alexei Uzuev,        Russia, works at Johnson & Johnson and lives in Cham. 
Torsten Kinzelt, Germany, likes outdoor activities, networking, cooking, sports. 
  Works at Taxi & Limousine Service Torsten Kinzelt.   
Anthony Mowers, Canada, likes biking, swimming, running, travel. 
              


